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The Annual technical fest  " Ankura '22 " of  IEEE STUDENT Chapter OF NIE-NISB  starting from  
20th - 25th June 2022 was inaugurated yesterday by the Branch counselor of IEEE Dr.Narasimha 
Kaulgud along with Prof.C.K.Vanamala, Staff advisor - ISE Dept , Prof.Remya Jayachandran of ECE 
Dept , Student council and members of IEEE at 11.00am. This was followed by a quiz session and the 
participants enjoyed answering them with enthusiasm.   
 
A host of technical sessions have been organized week-long followed by an industrial visit to 
Qualcomm-Bangalore.           
    
NIE family wishes them to achieve more and bring accolades and recognition to it's Almamater and 
continue the legacy of previous years.                           


